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18th March 2011 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our school canteen is in desperate need of your help.  If there are not sufficient numbers of 
parents willing to volunteer to operate the canteen then it will be closed. 
 
This is not a ploy to get volunteers.  At the P&C meeting held last Tuesday (15th March), it was 
decided that if parents were not willing to volunteer then the canteen would have to close.  An 
external source would be given the opportunity to operate the canteen and this could result in 
price increases, as we would have no control over setting costs. 
 
If you and your children want the canteen to remain open, then please give a little of your time 
once a term to volunteer.  The canteen is a wonderful resource, it not only provides nutritious 
meals, but it also gives our children an opportunity to develop their independence and skills with 
using money.  If you are unable to help then perhaps a grandparent, aunt, uncle or family friend 
could come in your stead.  We welcome everyone who is willing to help. 
 
Below is a form that we wish you to complete and return to school as soon as possible.  Your 
response will clearly indicate if you believe this excellent resource is worth saving. 
 
Regards 
 
P&C Committee 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Culcairn Public School Canteen 
 

 
NAME:  _______________________________   PHONE: ___________________________ 
 
I want the Canteen to remain open and am able to volunteer on: 

 

 Term 1 Date: _______________________      Term 2 Date: _______________________ 

 

 Term 3 Date: _______________________      Term 4 Date: _______________________ 

 
 I am not able to volunteer in the Canteen.  

CULCAIRN PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 P & C Association 
 

 
President: Mrs K Bowen                      43 Balfour Street 

Secretary:  Ms C Parker                      CULCAIRN  NSW  2660 

Treasurer: Ms M Fage                      Phone:  02 6029 8385 

Canteen Treasurer:  Mrs E Jenkins                   Fax:     02 6029 8807 

          

 

 

       

 


